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July 1, 2010 

 

 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT 

(Comments on compliance filing are due by Friday, July 9, 2010, at 3:00 p.m.)  

 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, Complainant, v. Puget Sound 

Energy, Respondent, Docket UE-100177 

 

TO PARTIES OF RECORD: 

 

On June 4, 2010, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued an order, Order 04, which found that Puget Sound Energy’s (PSE’s) Biennial 

Conservation Target Report (Report) was insufficient.  The Commission rejected the Report 

and directed PSE to re-file it using figures derived from PSE’s Integrated Resource Plan.   

 

The Commission received PSE’s revised Report on June 18, 2010.  Parties to this matter are 

invited to file comments concerning whether PSE’s re-filed Report complies with the 

requirements in the Commission’s Order 04.   

 

If any party wishes to respond to the Report filed by PSE, they should do so by Friday, July 

9, 2010 at 3:00 p.m.  Please direct questions regarding this notice to Marguerite E. 

Friedlander, at 360-664-1285, or by e-mail at mfriedla@utc.wa.gov. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

MARGUERITE E. FRIEDLANDER 

Administrative Law Judge 

mailto:mfriedla@utc.wa.gov

